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Suggested input for  member update on Friday 16 August: 

 

SQA exam timetable 2025 

Ahead of this year’s summer break, SQA communicated that publication of the 2025 exam timetable 

had been delayed due to discussions with partners – including SLS representatives – being extended 

beyond the planned publication date. 

These discussions involved SLS sharing your concerns as members about the limited time to prepare 

your pupils to be exam-ready between returning after the Easter holidays and the start of the 2025 

exam timetable.  

We are continuing to work with SQA ahead of the timetable being published on SQA Connect, 

alongside the Key Dates document and Co-ordinator Guide, by Thursday 29 August. 

SQA colleagues will ensure you have time to view the timetable before releasing it on their open 

website and updating their exam timetable builder and study apps. 

 

 




